
	
  

REVIEW OF WARDS AND REPRESENTATION 

 

The Shire of Ashburton is conducting a review of its wards and representation and 
invites public participation in the review. 

Ward boundaries and the number of offices of councillor for each ward will be reviewed 
against the following factors: 

• Community of interest 
• Physical and topographic features 
• Demographic trends 
• Economic factors 
• Ratio of councillors to electors in the various wards. 

(** A discussion paper is available outlining the current situation and several alternative 
ward structures.) 

Public submissions are invited and must be submitted to: 

Shire of Ashburton 
Tom Price Administration Centre 
246 Poinciana Street 
TOM PRICE  WA  6751 
 
By Monday 2 June 2014 

Copies of the Discussion Paper are available for perusal from the Shire Offices and on 
our website www.ashburton.wa.gov.au. 

 

Neil Hartley 
Chief Executive Officer 


